BLOOMINGTON, MINNESOTA 55420

Octcber 5, 1990

Remington Armss

Attn: Tim McCormick
11 Boefler Ave.

Ilion, New York 13357

Dear Tim:

Enclosed is a customer's gun along with his letter explaining the
problems he had with his 375 Mag. rifle while on safari.

This is a sericus problem which should be resolved as quickly as
possible.
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